CCC COMMUNIQUÉ

JANUARY 28, 2015

NEWS & ANNOUNCEMENTS:

- The following courses were approved on January 20th for Foothill GE for 2015-16: <u>Area V, Communication & Analytical Thinking</u> - MATH 12 Area VI, United States Cultures & Communities- PHOT 8 & 8H
- Rachel Baker, Stanford Researcher, will be presenting to the Academic Senate her research regarding Associate Degrees for Transfer affects on students and their experiences with ADTs. She will be here January 26th at 3:30 during the Academic Senate meeting in the Toyon Room Rm 2020
- ❖ Dawn Girardelli, Dean, FHDA Education Center, gave an overview of our Career Technical Education (CTE) Region and relevant current legislation.

REMINDERS:

❖ C-ID Needs You! - You have probably experienced yourself or had a colleague comment on the effects of the C-ID descriptors on our curriculum. You have a voice and an opportunity to be heard in creation of these descriptors. Please review and provide your feedback for this very important curriculum issue at https://c-id.net

"WE NEED YOUR FEEDBACK!" ITEMS:

Course Currency Policy (Deactivation) - The first draft of our course currency policy was shared at CCC. Please check in with your CCC rep for an update and a chance to discuss feedback.